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August 8. 2007

Sergio R. Karas

Karas & Associates

65 Queen St. W., Suite 1505
Toronto, ON Canada M5H 2M35

Mr. Karas.

On behalf of the ABA Forum on the Entertainment and Sports Industries, the Commissions on
Immigration and the Center for Continuing Legal Education. thank you for the time you
invested in the ABA-CLE Teleconference: “Immigration Law 101: For the Entertainment.
Sports and Arts Lawyer” on August 7. 2007. As a small token of our appreciation, we’ve
enclosed a CD of the program.

Also. enclosed is a Confirmation Form for you to fill out and fax back to Renee Williams at
(312) 988-5368 in order to process a Certificate of Attendance. This is only if you wish to
receive CLE credit for your time spent on the Teleconference. Please contact Renee at
williamser(@'staff.abanct.org with any questions.

Your dedication to the profession and continuing legal education helped to make the
teleconference a success. It was a pleasure working with you on this program. You will receive
excerpts of the summary of the evaluations once they are processed within the upcoming

month.

I look forward to working with you again.

Best regards,

Earnestine Murphy
Associate Director

Enclosures



